February 18, 2016



This is a decision paper.


TO: 		Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:	Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

SUBJECT:	Name for old G.C. Burkhead Elementary School 


	ISSUE:
	The board needs to select a name for the old G.C. Burkhead Elementary School. Suggestions have been received from various staff members as well as the Local Planning Committee.  The proposed name receiving unanimous approval is “College View Campus”.  College View was selected because of the school’s proximity to the Community College.  Campus was selected because the facility will serve as a multi-use building that will house several programs.  


	
	

	RECOMMENDATION:
	I recommend that the board name the old G.C. Burkhead Elementary School “Hardin County Schools College View Campus”.  



	RECOMMENDED MOTION:
	I move that the board name the old G.C. Burkhead Elementary School “Hardin County Schools College View Campus”.   



